
  
 
2/14/2019 
 
Demolition of Various Structures 
 
The Town has solicited bids for demolition of the following structures associated with 
the downtown redevelopment project: 
 
9408 W Canal – 1 Structure 
9219 W Canal – 3 Structures 
2104 S Market – 1 Structure 
2104 S Vine St – 1 Structure 
 
I would recommend that we accept the low bid from Roger Carver. 
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